Greenville Gazette

Home of the Tigers!

TODAY, we are all 100 days smarter! We
have a lot to celebrate today! Our students,
our teachers, our staff, our families, have all
been working hard to ensure that we have
stayed safe during this pandemic and
continued to learn and grow.

As we get ready for our Valentine's Day
parties, please remember, all Valentines
that are going to be passed out, must be at
school by February 9th. This will allow them
to sit for a couple days before being passed
out to other students.

A reminder that Wednesday, February 10th,
is a district-wide virtual day. We will be
utilizing our adjusted schedule on February
10th.

Wear your mask, wash your hands, stay 6 ft
apart, we got this!

As always, wishing you well.

Love,

Ms. Pierce

Greenville
Elementary

7025 Cross Street
Greenville, IN
47124

Sarah Pierce, Principal

Cindy Stroud,
Administrative Intern

Phone:
812-542-5504

Fax: 812-542-4786

Attendance Line:
812-542-5301
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Virtual E-Learning
February 10th

February 5th Dress in
your Favorite Color

February 12th
Valentine's Day Party

February 19th dress
as your Favorite
Movie Character
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Reminder to parents to please provide a doctor's note if your student is
absent from school, arrives late or leaves early due to appointments.

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY!
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SCIENCE FAIR

2021 Greenville Elementary Digital
Science Fair

All students in grades K - 4th may
participate individually in the 2021
Science Fair. Register at https://
nafcsgreenvilletigers.stemwizard.com/

Important Information:

January 1‘&)th - February 12th: Online
registration is open.

March 15t — All projects are to be
uploaded to STEM Wizard by 3:00pm

March 2"9 & 379 _ A team of judges
will evaluate submitted projects.

March 4th - Award Ceremony — 1016019104314007
Classroom and grade level winners $16.00
will be announced

Apr 8

www.treering.com/validate

February 1st February 2nd February 3rd February 4th February 5th
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